
SAVE THE DATE! 

Friday, June 10th 6:30 – 9:00pm 

HMSN’S 8TH GRADE SEMI-FORMAL DANCE 

This event is for all 8th graders attending  

Howell Middle School North 

It is NOT open to students from other schools. 

DETAILS COMING SOON! 

A Sign Up Genius email will be going out to all who signed up to 
volunteer--keep your eyes peeled! 

 

 

 


